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Out the parsonage window…

GEOFFREY BLACK RESIGNS AS UCC
GENERAL MINISTER & PRESIDENT
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Last week Geoffrey Black, UCC General Minister & President, resigned his position as of June 30, 2015, in order to retire.  At the time of his retirement, Rev. Black will be concluding the second year of his second four-year term as General Minister and President.  For the 10 years prior to becoming president, the Rev. Dr. Black served as the Conference Minister of the New York State Conference of the UCC.


Bernard Wilson, President of the United Church Board, has announced that a search committee will be appointed with the intention of presenting a candidate for election as the next General Minister and President to the General Synod that will be in Cleveland in June 2015.

President Black visited the 2013 Maine Conference Annual Meeting in Farmington.  Our interim Conference Minister, Rev. Rick Cowles, said, “Geoffrey has always been committed to living out the ideal of collegiality in ministry. He loves the United Church of Christ.  He is gregarious, laughs readily, flourishes in the midst of 
conversations on important subjects, and listens deeply to the expressed needs of others.  In retirement I picture him with his camera snow-shoeing through the woods or listening to jazz in his living room.  With the entire United Church of Christ, I thank him for his years of joyful service and leadership.”


Please join me in praying for Geoffrey and his wife, Patricia, as he prepares to complete his leadership role of the United Church of Christ and looks forward to retirement.
With you in God’s grace,
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Pastor Dan

FAITH TRIP – OCTOBER 11-12  
Faith Congregational United Church of Christ in Hartford has invited us to join them for their 195th anniversary weekend!  It will be a celebration full of activities and great music!  Please join us on the van for this fun and spirit-expanding experience!  We will rent a van at a minimal cost and go down together on Saturday morning, returning on Sunday afternoon after worship.  For more details or to sign up, please talk with Pastor Dan.
 

Faith Church’s summer visit with us in June was a memorable occasion for many of us here at Union Congregational Church of Hancock.  
 

Pastor Steve Camp of Faith Congregational UCC wrote, “Please know that we are still in the afterglow of our visit to your church earlier this summer.  We look forward to you and your church’s return to Hartford.  This time we hope that you will preach at Faith.  Let me know if your folks are still willing to continue the conversation.”
 

To learn more about their church—and see pictures of their visit here—see their website at http://faithcongchurch.org.    
NEIGHBORHOOD GATHERINGS THIS FALL 
There will be three small group get-togethers during September just for fun. A sign-up sheet is in the social hall for you to choose one.  These will be small, easy-going, pot-luck gatherings.  We will discuss where we think we are as a church and where we want to go from here.  They will be hosted by Renata, Fran and Roberta, dates to be announced.
For more information, please talk with one of the deacons.: Renata Moise and Eddie Lounder, co-chairs, Tamara Crowley, Ruth Dietze, Everett Espling, Peggy Emigh, Bill Reeve, and Vicky Espling. 

THE CROP WALK
The Crop Walk, which raises money to combat hunger, will take place on October 5, 2014, beginning at 2:00 PM in the afternoon.  The walk is being organized through First Church in Ellsworth.  

25% of funds raised are split between the Loaves and Fishes Food Pantry and the Food Cupboard of the Emmaus Center.  If our congregation plans to participate, please talk with Bill Reeve or Linda King, chair of our Outreach Committee. 
CONGREGATIONAL MEETING CALLED

At its meeting on August 21, Church Council voted to call a Special Congregational Meeting on Sunday, September 7 immediately following the worship service. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and vote on a proposal to authorize funds to undertake an emergency repair to the ceiling, belfry and roof areas situated directly above our church organ.

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY:

* Sunday School starts September 7th!

* September 21st – making tie-dye T-shirts led by Nancy Cooledge!
2014 Church Fair & Yard Sale 

Net Sales
Jewelry
$553.50
Second Time Around

$799.55
Yard Sale 
$1,834.71
Book Nook
 $511.25
Coffee Klatch
 $166.00
Kids Table
 $82.25
Kitchen Cupboard

$245.00
Snack Bar
 $692.95 
Green Thumb
 $357.10
Silent Auction
 $2,980.00
Chairs
 $895.00

________
Total Income

$ 9,117.37
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